
Station Agents
A Message About Safety from Your Union

SOCIAL DISTANCING AND WEARING 
A MASK ARE VITAL TO YOUR SAFETY

The Station Booth is too small for more than one person during this pandemic.
NO ONE SHOULD BE IN THE STATION BOOTH, BUT YOU!

• relief protocols
• booth cleaning 
• scheduled or emergency maintenance 
• authorized supervisory inspection.

This is in the interest of your safety, 
and your family’s safety.

If you are having concerns about these 
protocols, or safety issues of any kind, 
call your union representative.
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During the following, you must step out of the booth to allow:


